
 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter
In terms of Section 27(18) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999)

Attention: Ms Aletta Maria Coetzee
South African National Parks
Mapungubwe National Park & World Heritage Site
P.O. Box 383
MUSINA

Upgrade of existing gravel road on the Schroda property (Mapungubwe National Park) to concrete
road. The steep and rocky terrain of road is increasingly being damaged during extended periods of
heavy rains. In order to prevent irreversible environmental damage, the upgrade of approximately
400m of gravel road to concrete paved road, is proposed. The project is part of MPNP's road
infrastructure programme and also forms part of the Biodiversity Offset Agreement between SANParks
and Vele Mine. Limpopo Province.

Dear Ms Coetzee and Chauke, 

Thank you for your permit application for road upgrade between the De Beers Schroda Pump Station and the
Vhembe Wilderness Junction, within the Mapungubwe National and World Heritage Site. 

SAHRA has reviewed your application and decided to review it. 

We wish you every success with this project. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

Upgrade of existing road Schroda farm, MPNP

Our Ref:

Enquiries: Phillip Hine Date: Wednesday February 19, 2020

Tel: 021 462 4502

Email: phine@sahra.org.za

Page No: 1

CaseID: 14771



 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 
Phillip Hine
Manager: Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit
South African Heritage Resources Agency

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: http://www.sahra.org.za/node/533472
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